British Phycological Society

Membership Secretary: Hilary Redden Winter Meeting January 5th 2022

On 3 January 2022, the active membership of the Society was 470, this includes our current 12 Honorary Life Members. Total membership is 10 less than 2020.

Remaining steady at 26 %, members wanting a physical copy of the EJP by post rose by one to 124 in 2021. Membership percentages in each category stayed remarkably consistent from 2020 to 2021. Student membership has dropped slightly from 35 to 32 % but considering the disruption to teaching over the year this has held up well. Ordinary membership without the journal has risen from 38 to 40% from 2020 to 2021.

Postal lists have been supplied to T&F for the EJP when requested this year. For members who miss issues, I request 10 extra copies to be held by T&F and they obligingly post one out when requested.